Fourth Grade News! October 2012

Social studies: We have started unit 3-economy ,people, and a geography of the northeast region of the United States!

Book fair!

We're having a book fair, would you like to volunteer? It will be October 15,16,17,and 18th!

The library will be filled with great books to purchase so stop by during teacher conferences to see what is available for your child.

State Fair

We went to the a big Thank You

Parent Teacher conferences are October 15th-18th

What's Going on in the

Classroom?

Math:

We are learning multiplication in class and also easier ways to do addition!

Reading:

We are finishing theme 2 -American Stories.



About Mr. Adamson

We interviewed our teacher to find out that he has been teaching for seven years, but he has only taught fourth grade for one year (this is his first). He has also been married for seven years! Now they have two handsome boys named John and Mark who are 5 and 3. They enjoy time outside, and Mr. Adamson is practicing for a Half-Iron Man Triathlon.

Oooooohhh box tops

Turn in box tops by the 18th

Halloween!

We will be having a Halloween parade this year and our Halloween parties at school. I four can help, let your child's eacher know.

KEEP READING **EVERY** NIGHT 20 MINS.

Weather:

Dress for the cool weather! It's Fall and don't forget a jacket.